
CFCU Smart Start Scholarship

Everything is Better When
Shared With Friends —
Refer a Friend Today!
Each of you will be entered to win $50!

Our $2,000 Smart 
Start Scholarship is 
open to high school 
seniors graduating 
in 2024. Must be 
a member to 
apply. Application 
deadline is Monday, 
April 15th, 2024. 

Mark your callendars for
Saturday, March 9th.

Protect Yourself from Scams
This time of year we see more scams affecting our members. 

Here are some tips to protect yourself from the fraudsters.

• Be alert to the fact that 
scams exist.

• Know who you are
dealing with.

• Choose your
passwords carefully. 

• Be wary of unusual 
payment requests
(i.e., gift cards).

• Don’t respond to phone 
calls about your computer 
asking for remote access— 
hang up!! 

• DO NOT OPEN suspicious 
texts or pop-up windows.

• DO NOT click on links or 
attachments in emails
or text messages—
delete them.

• Review your privacy
& security setting on
social media.

• Keep your mobile devices
& computers secure.

• Be careful when
shopping online.

• Read reviews of a website if 
it’s a fi rst time purchase.

4th Quarter, December 31, 2023



Holiday 
Closures
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 
Monday, 1/15/2024

President’s Day 
Monday, 2/19/2024

Here For You Since 1951

Thank you for your donations to 
the New Sock and Underwear Drive.
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